
 
 

 

 

 

 

Leicestershire Police are really pleased to promote two competitions as part of Hate 

Crime Awareness Week 2021 and we hope that you and your students can be 

encouraged to take part. 

 

Each competition is open to all students and students can choose to enter both if they 

wish.  The competition entry requirements for each competition are attached. 

 

Your local policing team will co-ordinate with you to collect all entries after the closing 

date and following the judging the Hate Crime Officer will be in touch with all schools to 

provide details of winners for each competition. 

 

Should you have any queries, or require any further information, in relation to the 

competition please do not hesitate to contact the Hate Crime Officer, Isla Dixon, via 

email isla.dixon@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk who will be happy to assist. 

 

We look forward to receiving entries from your students. 
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